CPC2024-1261
Attachment 5

Community Association Response

Osachuk, Dallen

From: Planning Director <planning@brcacalgary.org>
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 3:41 PM

To: Osachuk, Dallen

Subject: [External] Re: LOC2024-0230 Circulation Comments

This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

ATTENTION: Do not click links or open attachments from external senders unless you are certain it is safe to do so. Please
forward suspicious/concermning email to spam@calgary .ca

Thank you. We're opposed to the density increase, with 6 units in total. Bridgeland is operating without a LAP and until
we have a plan, we do not think development is congruent with existing infrastructrue - is it capable of supporting
adding so much desnity to existing sized lots - and we need the locations of significant density increases to be
reevaluated.
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